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N o t i c e  o f  W o r k -  T r e e  P r u n i n g  
To: Capitol Building 

From: Oregon State Capitol Renovation (OSCR) Team 

Date: February 12, 2015 
 

The following OSCR project team members will be working in the Capitol: 

 Representatives from JE Dunn and Mountain View Tree Service 

 

Scheduled Date and Time of Work:  

 Pruning will be done on Wednesday, February 25th, 2015 – Thursday, February 26th, 2015  

 

Location of work:  

 East and West sides of the Capitol near the entrances.  

 

Work to be performed:  

 Team members will be pruning the four Camperdown Elms on the East and West side of the Capitol.  

 

Impacts: 

 Safety tape will be set up around the tree near the East ADA ramp entrance while the trees on that side of the building are being 

pruned 

 Team members will be using non-powered hand tools to perform the pruning, therefore noise impacts will be very minimal 

 

Purpose of work: 

 If the project is approved to move forward, the Camperdown Elms will need to be relocated due to the excavation required to 

complete the project. The team has been working with an arborist on the plan for relocating the trees and has been given 

direction to prune the trees in preparation for the potential relocation.  

 

It is our goal to gather the above information in the most discreet method possible. Should any questions or concerns arise in the 

process of the work being conducted, we welcome you to contact us in Room 354 at 503.986.1190.  
 

Thank you, 

Jessica Lacasella 


